MR MIHAI COSMIN COSNICEANU

2021 Graduate of NAŢIONAL COLLEGE "PETRU RAREȘ" PIATRA NEAMŢ

13th May, 2021

Dear Cosmin.

It is my great pleasure to inform you that you have been awarded the 2021 Professor Ioan Zenembisi Scholarship.

This decision was made after discussions with the management board of the National College Petru Rares Piatra Neamt. We were impressed with your application and your outstanding results at the college.

This scholarship shall cover the course fee of the 3-year Applied Physics degree program at Eindhoven University of Technology, where your place has been confirmed. Your college will be in touch with you on further details.

The Professor loan Zenembisi Scholarship was founded by myself in 2018, in honour of my mentor and mathematics college professor, Professor Ioan Zenembisi. He was an outstanding teacher with a brilliant mind, who taught and inspired generations of students over his 35-year career. He played a big role in nurturing some of the brightest minds from our college and impressed upon them not just the value of science and mathematics but also the importance of dreaming big, and that anything is possible. Professor Zenembisi was and remains a source of inspiration to many.

I provide this scholarship in the hope that you will work towards contributing back to our society, by guiding and nurturing future generations of students from our college to help them reach their fullest potential - much like what Professor loan Zenembisi had done for me.

I take this opportunity to congratulate you and to wish you every success in life, and I hope that you will find the University to be an exciting place that challenges you and furthers your aspirations. Leon / Le lieurch

Keep dreaming big!

Yours sincerely,

George Teleman